
Surgical Technology Program 
Reapplication Procedures 

Did you complete the application for the Surgical Technology Program last year, 
but were not accepted into the Program? 

If yes, you are considered a reapplicant, and you do not need to complete the 
entire application again. Please follow these steps: 

1) Complete only the mandatory (marked with a red asterisk*) sections of the 
Surgical Technology Application at
http://skylinecollege.edu/surgicaltechnology/applicationsurvey.php In the 
areas where an upload is required, you may upload a short sentence 
identifying yourself as a re-applicant, or this PDF.

2) Notify the program of your reapplication by emailing the Program Services 
Coordinator, Alyssa Wong-Conway, at wongconwaya@smccd.edu.

• You will receive confirmation after completing these two steps.

• We use last year's recommendation letters, so you do not need to obtain
more.

• You will receive one entry into the lottery for each year you have consecutively
applied, increasing your chances for acceptance into the cohort.

http://skylinecollege.edu/surgicaltechnology/applicationsurvey.php
mailto:wongconwaya@smccd.edu.

	Did you complete the application for the Surgical Technology Program last year, but were not accepted into the Program?

